ST. JOSEPH’S MONASTERY
OF CONTEMPLATIVE
BENEDICTINE NUNS

Thanks be to God!

The Sisters of St. Joseph’s Monastery
have finally acquired the necessary property
for the building of their permanent Convent.

Please keep the good Sisters in your special prayers
that all goes well in the construction
of their new Convent.

PLEASE HELP THE SISTERS!

Mailing address:
Saint Joseph’s Monastery
P.O. Box 993
Cullman, AL 35056-0993
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